
Yohny Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 5:51 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

01 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: John 

Last Name: Wubbel 

Company: 

Email: iwubbel@gmail.com 

Subject: Stop PA Common Core 

Message: 
I am of the opinion that the Common Core Standards for education of our children is not in the best interest for 
the future of kids. After reading and researching this at both Federal and State levels, I come away with the 
sense this is a lowering of standards. I know kids can achieve at higher levels. In addition, I think this should be 
stopped until such standards can be tested and the State of PA tells the taxpayers exactly how they plan to pay 
for this mess. Thank You. 
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